Town of Buxton

Clifford L. Emery, Chair Jean C. Harmon, Vice Chair Dennis P. Santolucito Chad E. Poitras Mark J. Blier

Board of Selectmen



Buxton Municipal Office 185 Portland Road Buxton, Maine 04093 Phone 207.929.5191 Fax 207.929.1673 Email selectsecbuxton@sacoriver.net

February 2, 2017

To: Buxton Residents in Village Zone

Re: Public Meeting Thursday, February 16, 2017 – 7 PM

At Buxton Town Hall

Dear Resident:

On December 14, 2016, we instituted a moratorium on new commercial development in the village zone.

Because your home is located in the village zone and you might be most affected by new development, we want to let you know that we are having a public meeting for all residents of the town to discuss whether or not changes are needed for what is allowed for business development in the village zone.

We will have a brief history of how the village zone was set up and the uses that were proposed at that time. We will discuss if any changes to what is allowed for business in the village zone is needed. We will talk about what kind of businesses are wanted, what the size of buildings should be, hours of operation, etc.

We welcome input from everyone and hope that you can attend this meeting.

Please talk to your neighbors. We would like to have input from as many residents as we can get.

Sincerely,

Clifford L. Emery, Chairman Buxton Board of Selectmen